
From: deedub@webtv.net

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC:

Subject: Comment from CRC Submit Comments Page

Date: Tuesday, June 10, 2008 4:45:51 PM

Attachments:

From: Den Mark Wichar 
E-Mail: deedub@webtv.net 
Comment or Question: 
I oppose the preferred plan. 1) Building a new bridge will only encourage more drivers. 
2) A rail bridge already exists for light rail. 3) The main reason for I-5 back-ups is 
Portland's Delta Park squeeze, NOT the bridge. 4) There is no place on Main Street or 
Broadway in Vancouver for light rail, no rational place, that is. 5) Better mass transit is 
what's needed, not a new bridge. 
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